
Appendix D – ERCA Consultation 
 
 
From: Sydney Richmond <SRichmond@erca.org>  
Sent: June 20, 2023 2:34 PM 
To: George Robinson <grobinson@kingsville.ca> 
Subject: ERCA Comments for Town of Kingsville - Parks zoning project - Town file ZBA-2023-12 
 
Good afternoon George, 
 
In response to the above referenced circulation, there have been discussions between our 
respective offices indicating that we support the changes as identified by Dan Lebedyk in those 
discussions, as per his attached email. At this time, we have no further comments regarding the 
rezoning. However, should there be any changes or questions regarding this, please contact 
James Bryant, Director of Watershed Management Services (jbryant@erca.org).  
 
Kind regards, 
 

 

  Sydney Richmond 
  Regulations Analyst 
  Essex Region Conservation Authority 
  360 Fairview Avenue West, Suite 311 • Essex, ON • N8M 1Y6 
  Email: srichmond@erca.org 
  Website: www.essexregionconservation.ca 
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